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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

No. 1186 7 November 2008

Economic Review of Ports Environment

The Ports Regulator invites submissions from interested organisations to assist in the development
of an Economic Review of participation in the ports environment with respect to operations and
services, and the development of an optimal approach to structure such future participation. The
review shall encompass the economic, industry structure, legislative and financial aspects of current
and proposed future participation.

A compulsory briefing will be held at 11h00 on 17 November 2008 at:
1101, 11" Floor

The Marine

22 Dorothy Nyembe Street
Durban

Tender documents will be available at the briefing session above, on payment of a non-refundable
amount of R 1000.00, in the form of a bank guaranteed, crossed cheque drawn in favour of the
Department of Transport. Please note that no cash or any cheques, other than that described above
shall be accepted. All tenders submitted in terms of this invitation shall be delivered by hand before
11h00 on 15 December 2008. ‘

Enquiries: Riad Khan : Ph-031 3657801  :F-031 365 7858 :E-mail-riadk@portsregulator.org
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